
 

 

 

 

 

 Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2021-2022                                                        Date:- 22/06/2021 

 

 

Notice 

 

 

This is to notify that the students of geography of  Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya will celebrate “Forest 

week” on  17
th

 July, 2021 . All of geography students are requested to attend the said programme.      

 

  

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report of Forest Week celebration, 2021 

The Geography Department at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully celebrated "Forest Week" on July 17, 

2021. The event aimed to raise awareness about environmental conservation and the importance of forests among the 

students. 

The day began with an assembly of geography students, faculty, and staff, where the significance of Forest Week was 

highlighted. A series of informative sessions and discussions were conducted, emphasizing the role of forests in 

maintaining ecological balance and biodiversity. 

A special highlight of the event was the "Tree Plantation Drive" organized by the students in collaboration with their 

parents. This initiative aimed to instill a sense of responsibility and environmental stewardship among the younger 

generation. The students, along with their parents, actively participated in planting saplings on the college premises. 

This hands-on experience not only contributed to the beautification of the campus but also served as a practical lesson 

in environmental sustainability. 

The Tree Plantation Drive was followed by a brief ceremony, where participants were acknowledged for their active 

involvement. Certificates of appreciation were distributed to recognize the efforts of both students and parents in 

making the event a success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


